
Dear Valued Customer, 
We are writing to inform you of our servicing plans for the upcoming 
Eight Hours Day public holiday on Monday, 14 March 2022.
Please note that deliveries will not be available on this day, and our 
office will be closed. All standing orders will be cancelled.
However, if you usually receive deliveries on Mondays, we will be 
offering you a special delivery on Tuesday that week to assist you in 
managing your stock levels.
Should you wish to receive a delivery of any kind on Tuesday, 15 March 
2022, please contact our friendly Customer Sales & Service team on 
1300 561 166 or place your order online at orders.begacheese.com.au.
Thank you for choosing Bega Dairy & Drinks.
Customer Sales & Service Team

Delivery Available When do I 
order by?

Standing 
Order 
Status

Opening Hours

SATURDAY
12 March

YES:
If you usually receive 

deliveries on Saturdays

3pm Friday
11 March OK 7am – 5pm

SUNDAY
13 March NO Not Applicable No Closed

MONDAY
14 March NO Not Applicable Cancelled Closed

TUESDAY
15 March

YES:
If you usually receive 

deliveries on Mondays 
or Tuesdays

3pm Saturday
12 March OK 7am – 5pm

We’re here to help.
If you have any questions, please contact our Customer Sales & 
Service team on 1300 561 166 or orders@bega.com.au.

E ight  Hours  Day


	Eight Hours Day

